






The Shri Ram Universal School, Hisar 

 

Important Notice – Regarding generating SRN of your ward 

(Mandatory) 

Date: 31 – 12 – 2020 

Dear Parents, 

Namaste! 

 

You are all requested to kindly provide us your family Annual Income, category, 

cast (in case of OBC / SC Category) etc. to generate the unique ID no. of your 

ward on Government of Haryana, Education department MIS portal, before 5th 

January, 2021. 

Contact Person: - Mr. Parmod Kumar (Accounts Department) 

Mobile No.- +91 – 7496970701 

Do mark this as mandatory & urgent as without this your ward will not be 

registered in Government portfolio 

Your Co – Operation is highly appreciated 

 

Thanks and Regards, 

Ms. Niti Dhami, 

Principal, 

The Shri Ram Universal School, Hisar 








